HENDERSON COUNTY SCHOOLS

1805 Second Street, Henderson, Kentucky 42420 (270) 831-5000 | Fax: (270) 831-5009 www.henderson.kyschools.us Dr. Bob Lawson, Superintendent



To: The members of the Henderson County Schools Board of Education;

Dr. Bob Lawson, Superintendent

From: Wes Alexander, Director of Transportation

Re: 2022-2023 Summer Bus Requests

Members of the Board & Dr. Lawson

I am requesting the approval for Audubon Kids Zone to be able to use one (1) bus for the Summer AKZ field trips. The trips will occur every Thursday in June and July of 2023.

I would also like to request the approval for Beck's to use three (3) busses on August 2nd, 2023. They will be used to haul community members from Henderson and surrounding areas from the Fair Grounds to Beck's Facility from 7:00 AM to 4:30 PM.

Both organizations will be responsible for covering the cost of mileage and drivers hourly rate.

Thank you for your consideration,

Wes Alexander

Director of Transportation

Henderson County Schools